
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rose Janson   
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2020 9:27 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>;  

 
 

 
 

Subject: No more business as usual! 
 
Re:   Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159 
 
To:   Members of the Ontario Energy Board 
 
From: Ecological Churches of Locke St. 
 
Our group, representing five churches in the Locke St. neighbourhood, recognizes the deep connection 
between the fossil fuel industry and the climate emergency. Hamilton's precious wetlands should not be 
sacrificed for Enbridge's short-term profits. Enbridge does not want you to think about our 
grandchildren! 
 
Therefore we ask you to hold a 
FULLY TRANSPARENT ORAL HEARING 
to fully assess the risks and costs associated with more greenhouse gas pollution. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Rose Janson 

 
 
 


	From: Rose Janson <rjanson@golden.net>
	From: Ecological Churches of Locke St.



